
FHS Board Report

Homecoming
Homecoming week was a success. Students and Staff participated in a variety of dress up days and many
different activities. We had Coronation on the Friday before Homecoming week, then many fall activities had
home events, including Volleyball, Tennis, Swim and Dive, Cross Country and Football. It was a great week to
be able to see all our activities in action. The Penn Street Singers sang the Anthem and the band also
marched at half time of game.

MHS
The Foley Chapter of the MHS inducted 23 juniors and 8 seniors last night. This brings the total enrollment to
59 current members. They will have some of their big activities in the next couple of months including their
Halloween food drive and breakfast with Santa. These students also volunteer as peer tutors in our afterschool
program.

PSAT
This past Tuesday 8 of our Juniors chose to take the PSAT. The PSAT is the test used to determine Merit
Scholars. To be a Merit Scholar you need to score in the top one half of one percent of all the students that
take the test.

Conferences
First trimester conferences are happening Monday and Tuesday Oct. 14th and 15th along with Nov. 6th.
Parents have been notified and encouraged to come in and visit with teachers. This is a great chance to
connect with teachers as the year gets started.
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